
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(Regarding CBSE Registration 2025-2026) 

Dear Parents & Students of Classes X & XII (2025-2026)  Date : 06/09/2025 

Due to the unexpected holiday on Saturday, 06th September 2025 

(today), the last date for submission of CBSE Registration Forms for 

Classes X and XII has been extended to 10th September 2025 

(Wednesday) without late fee. 

All students of Classes X and XII are hereby informed to submit their duly 

filled registration forms along with the required documents to their 

respective Class Teachers on 10th September 2025 soon after the 

examination without fail. 

As per CBSE instructions, APAAR ID is a mandatory requirement for 

registration. Without a valid APAAR ID, CBSE registration cannot be 

completed. 

The documents to be submitted alongwith registration forms are as follows :-  

Class X Students 
o Duly filled Registration Form 

o Photocopy of Aadhaar Card 

o Photocopy of valid APAAR ID 

o Passport-size Photographs (as per given instructions) 

Class XII Students 
o Duly filled Registration Form 

o Photocopy of Aadhaar Card 
o Photocopy of valid APAAR ID  

o Passport-size Photographs (as per given instructions) 

o Photocopy of Class X Marksheet 

All Parents and Students of Classes X & XII are requested to kindly treat 

this as important and a priority matter. Please ensure that the forms are 

submitted on time with a valid APAAR ID to avoid any inconvenience. 

NOTE: School has been designated as an Examination Centre for the RPSC 2nd 

Grade Teacher Exam on 08th and 09th September 2025. Therefore, the school will 

remain closed for all students on these two days. 

      Principal  


